
Dear Mr. President 
Teacher Materials

Dear Teacher, 

Thank you for participating in IKEducation’s civics education lesson, Dear Mr. 
President!  

This packet includes copies of actual letters sent to 
President Eisenhower. Copies can be made for students 
to use during the program. We will be analyzing them 
and discussing the students’ ideas.  

If you are interested in having your students write letters 
to the president, follow the enclosed guidelines from 
www.whitehouse.gov. Many of our previous participants 
have received responses from the White House — 
please let us know if your students receive a response 
as well! 

Thank you again for allowing us to teach your students today! Please let us know 
how we can continue to be a resource for you and your classroom. 

Sincerely, 
The IKEducation Team 
Eisenhower Foundation
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Call the White House

PHONE NUMBERS

Comments: 202-456-1111
Switchboard: 202-456-1414

TTY/TTD

Comments: 202-456-6213

Send a letter to the White House

Here are a few simple things you can do to make sure your correspondence
gets to the White House as quickly as possible.

If possible, email us! This is the fastest way to reach the White House.

If you write a letter, please consider typing it on an 8 1/2 by 11 inch sheet
of paper.

If you hand-write your letter, please write as neatly as possible with an
ink pen.

Include your return address on your letter as well as on your envelope. If
you have an email address, please share it with us too.

And finally, please be sure to write on the outside of your mailing
envelope the complete address for the White House to make sure your
letter gets to us as quickly and directly as possible:

The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20500
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Sending Gifts

The President and the First Lady strongly encourage all Americans to
consider making contributions to their favorite charities in lieu of gifts to the
First Family. And, please note, the White House is unable to accept cash,
checks, bonds, gift certificates, foreign currency, or other monetary
equivalents.

For security reasons, please do not send perishable gifts — such as food,
liquids, or flowers — to the White House. Additionally, the delivery of items
sent to the White House is often significantly delayed, and enclosed items
may be damaged during the security screening process. Because of this, items
of personal importance, such as family photographs, should not be sent and 
cannot be returned.

We look forward to hearing from you!
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_____________
date

Dear Mr. President,

 

 ________________________
 signature  
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